
WAI L "The friendly Station" 

ATLANTA BROADCASTING COMPANY 
Atlanta, Georgia 

JANUARY 31, 1936. 

MR. KERMIT GEARY, 
R.F.D. 2, 
;fALNUTPORT, PENNA. 

DEAR MR. GEARY: 

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR LETTER OF JANUARY 27, 1936, IN 
REFERENCE TO YOUR RECEPTION OF OUR NIGHT OeL CLUB PROGRAM 
ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 26, 1936 FROM 1:00 TO 1:30 AM, EST. 

PLEASE ACCEPT THIS LETTER AS CONFIRMATION OF YOUR RECEPTION 
OF THE PROGRAM WAIL BROADCAST AT THAT TIME. YOUR LOG OF 
THE MUSICAL SELECTIONS PLAYED WAS CORRECT IN EVERY DETAIL. 

THIS STATION IS PLANNING TO HAVE A MIDNIGHT !TILL DAWN 
PROGRAM EVERY SATURDAY NIGHT, THE FIRST ONE TO BE GIVEN 
TOMORROW NIGHT, FEBRUARY IST. WE WOULD APPRECIATE IT VERY 
MUCH IF YOU WOULD LISTEN IN AND LET US KNOW HOW THE PROGRAM 
SOUNDS. 

THANKING YOU AGAIN FOR YOUR LETTER, AND ASSURING YOU THAT WE 
WILL BE VERY GLAD TO VERIFY YOUR RECEPTION OF ANY OF OUR 
FUTURE PROGRAMS, WE REMAIN 
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SINCERELY YOURS 
ATLA1 ;!TA BROADCASTING CO. 
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EI LEEN TERRY, 3E6. 


